
To Whom It May Concern,

The Olathe Chamber of Commerce is requesting a resolution through the City of Olathe so

that we as an organization can apply for a special event permit through the State of Kansas.

We are wanting to obtain this permit to enhance the Fourth Friday events in downtown

Olathe happening on May 24, June 28, and July 26 from 5:00 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. The

oLATH E permit would allow a beer garden in downtown Olathe, served and operated by Touring
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ONE VISION. ONE VorCE. Taps, in which their drinking establishments would apply for city, county, and state permit

through their catering licenses into our permitted special event area. Since the event has

grown, we would also bring in KC Wine Co. to sell wine. According to the state, this business

mMiE would have to have a catering license to sell and serve within the permitted area.

* * * * *
We are excited to continue to bring people to downtown Olathe and grow the event. Thank
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Olath hamber of Commerce
Vice President- Convention & Visitors Bureau
kpeetoom@olathe.org
913-764-1050

18103 W. 106th St., Suite 100 Olathe, KS 66061
P: (913) 764-1050· F: (913) 782-4636· chamber@olathe.org·www.olathe.org
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